

[image: image1.png]










9th March, 2016
Dear Children and Parents

Newcastle Community Football
We are being given the exciting opportunity by Newcastle Community Football to participate in a seven-week football coaching programme for girls only.  The normal football sessions will be offered to the whole school after the summer half term.
They are offering a seven week course of professional football coaching, which will be held every Thursday after school until 4.30 p.m.  This is due to commence on Thursday 14th April and the last session will be Thursday 26th May 2016. There will be a charge of £14 per child, however school will pay £7 so charge to parents is only £7 each. 

Please indicate below whether or not your daughter would be interested, and return to school the completed form, together with payment, by the morning of Wednesday 16th March. (Cash should be in a sealed, named envelope and cheques should be made payable to Broomhaugh CE First School.)   Please note that numbers must be notified to Newcastle Community Football on the morning of Wednesday 16th March, so we will be unable to accept latecomers.
Yours sincerely

J Stephenson (Ms)

Headteacher

…………………………………………………………………………………………………..

NEWCASTLE COMMUNITY FOOTBALL
Name of Daughter/s:
……………………………………………….

My daughter/s is/are interested in participating in the above activity.  

I enclose the total cost of £7.00 per child.
Signed:
………………………… Parent/Guardian
